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Associate Appreciation Committee  

December 2021 
 
 

The committee did not hold a regular meeting in December 2021.  During the 
early part of the month committee members distributed the RAC Employee 
Appreciation checks to eligible hourly employees. 
 
The next meeting will be Friday,  January 14, 2022 at 1:00 pm in the Club Room. 
  
Respectively submitted, 
 
Judy Schmidt, Secretary 
 
Janet Blackshire, Chairperson 


